
 

CCPPD is getting started back up with upgrading the facilities in Dodge. CCPPD linemen are making plans to 

transfer the next group of services. All customers in Dodge and the immediate surrounding area will experience 

outages as the transfer and system upgrades are completed.  

The next set of outages are in the southeastern part of Dodge in the areas outlined above and will be taking 

place September 21st, if the weather is favorable and there are no other unforeseen outages throughout the 

District. 

YELLOW: The area above marked in yellow is scheduled for changeover on September 21st. Outages will 

begin around 8 or 8:30 am and power should be restored by 2:30 pm approximately. 

Each customer affected by the outages will be called approximately a week in advance. Please drive slowly in 

any work area and be cautious of workers on foot and working from bucket trucks. If there are any updates, we 

will let you know as soon as we have them. As additional areas are ready for transfer to the new equipment new 

maps will be posted, and customers notified. 

If the outages need to be postponed for any reason updates will be posted on CCPPD’s Facebook and Twitter, 

as well as KTIC 107.9 radio. 

Please contact the office with any concerns or questions:  

402-372-2463 or toll free 1-877-572-2463. 


